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A Local Law to amend the New York city charter, in relation to 
requiring the department of small business services to submit 
an annual report regarding the satisfaction of minority and 
women owned business enterprises goals by recipients of 
economic development benefits

Int 0923-2015

Proposed Int. No. 923-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring training for agency chief 
contracting officers and agency M/WBE officers and posting 
related information on the city’s website

Int 0976-2015

Proposed Int. No. 976-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to the establishment of an M/WBE 
advisory board

Int 0981-2015

Proposed Int. No. 981-B

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring agency minority and 
women-owned business enterprise utilization plans to be 
published online

Int 1005-2015

Proposed Int. No. 1005-A
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A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to amending reporting requirements 
related to M/WBE participation

Int 1019-2015

Proposed Int. No. 1019-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to amending reporting requirements and 
agency goals related to participation of minority and women 
owned business enterprises in procurements

Int 1020-2015

Proposed Int. No. 1020-A

Resolution condemning all efforts to delegitimize the State of 
Israel and the global movement to boycott, divest from, and 
sanction the people of Israel.

Res 1058-2016

Proposed Res. No. 1058-A
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